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SMG/09.14
The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Sudan to the United Nations Office and other international Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights and with reference to the OHCHR note verbale dated 26 February 2014 on the subject: General Assembly Resolution 68/167, ``The right to privacy in the digital age``, has the honour to attached herewith, ``Inputs from the Government of the Republic of the Sudan``. 
The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Sudan avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration. 

Geneva, 22 April 2014
Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights
Palais Wilson, 52, Rue des Paquis
1201 Geneva
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